Dear Parent or Guardian:

The interest of participating in role-playing games at the Malvern Public Library continues to grow.  We will be coordinating role-playing game sessions this summer for 7th-12th graders. We will be meeting on Mondays from 2:00 – 3:00 PM. Our first game session will be on June 5, 2017, with the last session being on July 31, 2017.  

We will be using the role-playing game system Dungeons and Dragons Edition 2014, which many of the students are already familiar with.   

We ask that the players provide their own playing materials where possible, which may include a basic rulebook and a set of polysided dice.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Library Director Rebecca Bassich by phone at 712-624-8554.

Sincerely,


Rebecca Bassich
Library Director



[bookmark: _GoBack]************************************************************************
Please sign and return the following form at our first club meeting along with the RPG Contract:

My child,  _______________________________________ has my permission to participate in the weekly summer role-playing game sessions at the Malvern Public Library.

____________________________________________   ________________________________________
Parent Name					  		Parent Signature

Date: _____________________________
